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Gypsum Association Publishes Errata Associated with GA-216-2016,Application and Finishing of Gypsum Panel Products
Hyattsville, Maryland, April 11, 2016 - In January 2016, the Gypsum Association (GA) released GA-216-2016, Application and Finishing of Gypsum Panel Products. On page 3,section 2.2.12.4 should read:
2.2.12.4 Where studs complying with ASTM C645 are used to receive Abuse Resistant orImpact Resistant Gypsum panels, they shall be not less than 0.0312 in. (0.792 mm) design thickness and shall be in accordance with sections 4.3 and 8.1 of Specification C645.

The correction clarifies the recommended thickness for steel studs receiving abuseresistant or impact resistant gypsum panels contained in GA-216-2016. The GA is communicating this errata as widely as possible. The electronic version of GA-216-2016currently reflects this change and hardcopies of Application and Finishing of Gypsum Panel Products are now issued with the clarification noted as an errata inserted on a separate sheet.  The errata, itself, is available as a free download on the GA website.
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About the GA
The Gypsum Association is in its 86th year of service as the technical, promotion, andinformation center of the gypsum industry. The Association, representing companies located throughout the United States and Canada, is based in Hyattsville, MD.
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Text Box
Note from Super Stud: the thickness value listed above is only for DESIGN.  Since most contractors work in MINIMUM thickness, this really means 30 mil material, which has a minimum delivered thickness of 0.0296 inches.  Contractors can comply with this requirement in any assemblies specified by the GA by using DW 30 studs and track from Super Stud Building Products, Inc.





